
 
 
Papakōlea Regional Plan Update 
Beneficiary Consultation Meeting Invitation 
 

The Beneficiary Consultation Meeting to review the draft Papakōlea Regional Plan 

Update will be an open house style gathering that will include information stations to 

share the details of the plan, several printed copies of the draft document for on-site 

review, as well as staff available to facilitate questions and collect comments pertaining 

to the draft document. Beneficiaries may come by any time between 10am and 2pm at 

your convenience to share your manaʻo.  

 
Scheduled for: 
 

Saturday, February 22, 2020 
Come by between 10am and 2pm 

at R.L. Stevenson Middle School 
in the Cafeteria 

 
 
The draft document is available online beginning Monday February 10, 2020 for review 

and comment at:  
 

https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/regional-plans/oahu-regional-plans/papakolea-
regional-plan-2020/. 
 

For more information on the project, please visit the website above or contact DHHL or 

Townscape, Inc. at: 

 
Nancy McPherson, Planner    Lillie Makaila, Planner 
nancy.m.mcpherson@hawaii.gov    lillie@townscapeinc.com 
(808) 620-9519      (808) 550-3893 
     


